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NBIO will not progress and additional acquisition updates  
 
 
Sydney, 30 January 2023 – Atturra Limited (ASX: ATA) (Atturra), a leading advisory and technology 
services business in designing, implementing, and maintaining IT solutions, advises that the NBIO for 
proposed ‘Acquisition 03’ referred to on page 27 of the Capital Raise Presentation released to the market 
on 28 November 2022 will not progress. Atturra has engaged with the vendors of ‘Acquisition 03’ and both 
parties have been unable to agree on several key conditions. On that basis, Atturra does not intend to 
progress the NBIO. 
 
This is unrelated to the proposed acquisition of Hammond Street Developments Pty Ltd announced on 25 
January 2023, which is ‘Acquisition 02’ referred to on page 26 of the Capital Raise Presentation. 
‘Acquisition 02’ is on track to complete on 28 February 2023.   
 
For ‘Acquisition 01’ referred to on page 25 of the Capital Raise Presentation, due diligence is progressing 
and Atturra will provide further updates to the market as appropriate.   
 
 
- ENDS – 
 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Atturra Limited. 
 
About Atturra: 
 
Atturra is an ASX-listed technology business providing a range of enterprise advisory consulting, IT services 
and solutions, with a focus on local government, utilities, education, defence and federal government, 
financial services, and manufacturing industries. Atturra has partnerships with leading global solutions 
providers including Microsoft, Boomi, Software AG, Smartsheet, QAD, Infor and Solace and its clients are 
some of the largest public and private-sector organisations in Australia. For more information about Atturra 
visit www.atturra.com 
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